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4th April 2025 

Young Voices 2026 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Next year (January/February time) we are hoping to take a group of children to the 

30th Anniversary Year of Young Voices. 

This is a fantastic opportunity for children to visit London, take part in a massed choir 

and watch professional musicians.  

Due to popular demand last year, I am asking early, whether your child would like to 

attend.  

In order to book and confirm our place, I have to give a provisional number of spaces 

we would like. 

If your child would like to take part next year, please could you confirm by paying the 

£10 deposit on MCAS. The overall cost will be around £30, this will include your child’s 

t-shirt, ticket and transport.  

More details about when we will rehearse, and details about the event itself will be 

given in September. 

If your child would like to attend, please pay the £10 deposit on MCAS, by Friday 25th 

April. 

If you have any questions, please contact us. 

Thank you very much. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Miss Pennicotte-Henrie 
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